
Grafton Parish Council has been asked to respond to the planning 

application for Tottenham House. 

Whilst the plans are available under the application reference 

shown below it is clear that the details are not easily viewed on the 

Wiltshire website.   

Grafton Parish Council therefore encourages residents to view the 

plans at the location shown below on 30 January 2018 and to 

respond individually.  Grafton Parish Council will endeavour to 

respond following examination of the plans. 

Application Ref: 17/12461/FUL  

Application for Full Planning 
 

Proposal:-  Change of Use of Tottenham House to Residential (C3 use) from 
Education Use (C2 Residential Institution), Ancillary Leisure 
Development, Ancillary Residential Accommodation and Associated 
Landscape Works 

 

At:     Tottenham House & Estate, Grand Avenue, Savernake, Malborough, 
Wiltshire, SN8 3BE 

 

Assigned Officer:   Andrew Guest   Direct Line:  01722 434379 
 
Comments to be received by:  08 February 2018   

The applicant states “Following feedback from the session in April and extensive work with Wiltshire 

Council and Historic England throughout the past year, we are now pleased to say that the plans have 

been finalised and an application was submitted to Wiltshire Council just before Christmas. The 

application has been assigned the reference number 18/00195/LBC and can be viewed online on the 

Council’s website at www.wiltshire.gov.uk/planning-new.” 

 We hope you agree this is an important step forward in preserving Tottenham House & Estate for 

future generations and we would like to invite you to view the final plans: 

Tuesday 30
th

 January   

Between 3pm and 7pm 

At Tottenham House, Savernake, Marlborough, 

Wiltshire, SN8 3BE 

This is intended as a drop-in session so please feel free to join us at a time that is convenient to you 
within the hours shown above. 
 
This notice has been posted by Grafton Parish Council to enable residents to respond in 
circumstances where full view of printed plans is not possible at a normal planning meeting 
following the decision by Wiltshire County to produce plans on-line only. 


